
 

Dear UAT REST API Users, 

 

Please be informed that the UAT rollback activity as mentioned in the previous notification 

below has been completed. 

 

Action Required:  

DSB UAT API users who are experiencing any connectivity issues are advised to reach out 

to technical.support@anna-dsb.com so that the issue can be investigated immediately.  

 

Regards, 

DSB Technical Support Team  

 

 

  

 

16 February 2022 

 

 

Informational Notice: UAT REST API 401 errors 

when sending create and search requests 

between 11:44 AM UTC and 8:32 PM 

UTC February 16th 2022 
 

 

Audience: DSB UAT REST API Users 

  

Notification details: 

This is an informational notice to those UAT REST API users who received “401 

Authentication required” errors when sending create and search requests between 

11:44 AM UTC and 8:32 PM UTC February 16th 2022 via the DSB UAT REST API 

service. Please note that the 401 error is only being encountered by UAT REST API 

mailto:technical.support@anna-dsb.com


 

users and was brought about by a change in UAT today in which the related notification 

can be found here. The DSB has made a consensus to rollback the said changes to bring 

the UAT REST API service back to a working state. The rollback is currently in progress 

and DSB will provide an update on the status by 10:30 PM UTC 16th February 2022. 

 

The DSB would like to apologise for any inconvenience this may have caused. 

 

The DSB is currently investigating the root cause of this issue, if further assistance or 

clarification is needed regarding this notification please revert back to us and we will 

respond accordingly. 

 

Regards, 

DSB Technical Support Team 

 

 

 

https://www.anna-dsb.com/download/2022-02-16-update-notification-dsb-applications-component-upgrade-completion-uat/

